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Please vote YES on HB2314
I've been a motor cyclist for 20 years and believe this current proposal is the safest way to
reduce commute times. I commute to work between Portland and Wilsonville and have
experienced 20-30 minutes increases in the last 3 years, and it is getting worse. this proposal
allows me the choice to lane share if i think its safe and also encourages me to use my
motorcycle more.

Thanks for your time
Regards
Jason Brinckman
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